Site Inspection notes of Sri.C.Saravanan LF.S., Divisional Forest Officer,
Paloncha on 26.09.2016 in the proposed diversion areas of Drinking Water
Grid Project in Segment 25/12 (Thoggudem)

Inspected Drinking Water Grid project segment 25/12 Thoggudem proposed
diversion areas in Madharam beat Compt No.298. Canopy density 0.4 to 0.6 Mulakalapally
Ext-TI Reserve Forest. Test checked the enumeration list (17.51936, 80.78927).

Further inspected the diversion areas in Mulakalapally beat Compt. N0.295
(17.48428, 80.79996) and test checked the enumeration list (Kamalapuram X' road to
Ramanjaneyapuram). Canopy density is less than 0.4 and the Flora found here is Gumpena,

Togara, Musti, Pala, Oduga, Chennangi, Pachari, Chinduga, Battaganam and Ippa.

The canopy density is less than 0.4 and the terrain is mostly plain. The proposed areas
are not part of any protected area and there are no rare and endangered species of Flora and
Fauna. The proposed alignment is passing along the existing road and the User Agency shall
take adequate measures during removal of trees falling on the alignment and restrict to

minimum fellings in un-avoidable conditions.
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